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Public Safety Day - Saturday, October 17
The Pepperell Fire Department will be hosting a Public Safety Day on the Town Field on October 17th from 10:00am to 3:00pm. There will be demonstrations all day long along with giveaways and lots of informational booths. Fire, EMS, Police, Sheriffs Dept, and many others will be attending.

The event is free and any proceeds from donations will go to the SAFE program which educates children on fire safety. There will be something for every age group from children to seniors. You could also save money by having your VIN etched into your car glass for free by JN Phillips Auto Glass, which will save you up to 15% on the comprehensive portion of your car insurance. The Mass General Blood-mobile will be on hand for blood donations. And there will be food, music and fun, all while bringing the community together and educating about safety.

For more information, contact the Pepperell Fire Department.

